OFFICE OF THE DEAN OF UNIVERSITY INSTRUCTION PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

Ref.No. 6486 Dvî DS
Date: 21109 2016

Minutes of the meeting of the Committee held on 21.09.2016 to consider the possibility of extending the date of payment of Examination Fee and to work out the modalities for exemption of Examination Fee to the needy students.

PRESENT:

- 1. Professor Dinesh K. Gupta, Dean of University Instruction
- 2. Professor Navdeep Goyal
- 3. Professor Nandita Singh
- 4. Professor Ramanjeet K. Johal
- 5. Col. G.S.Chadha
- Professor Parvinder Singh
- 7. CA Vikram Nayyar

The Committee discussed the issue of extending the last date for payment of Examination Fee and exemption of Examination Fee to the needy students.

After thorough discussion, the Committee unanimously resolved as under:

- 1. The normal date for payment of revised Examination Fee (without late fee) may be extended up to October 20, 2016 (Thursday) for all students. Rest of the dates for payment of Examination Fee (with late fee) will be notified by the Controller of Examination in due course.
- 2. The students holding B.P.L. Card may be allowed to pay the unrevised Examination Fee.

Submitted for the approval of the Vice Chancellor

(Prof. Dinesh K. Gupta) Dean of University Instruction

<u>Vice Chancellor</u>